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Monday 6 March 2023

Year 4 Saxophone and clarinet concert 14.3.23

Dear Parents

I am excited to tell you that it is nearly time for your child to perform on their instrument in a
short concert on Tuesday 14 March at 9.15am in the Main hall.

Parents can book two places per family, via ParentMail > Payment Item > Shop until Monday

13 March at 9am.

All three classes will be in the same concert but will take turns to play. After rehearsing in the
hall today I want to strongly advise you not to bring babies and pre-school children as the
concert will be too loud for them and it may cause them to be distressed. Please arrange
child care if you can - young children’s ears are much more sensitive.

Thank you for helping your child remember their instrument each week. In preparation for
the concert, please can all children bring their instrument in on Monday 13 March and leave
it at school overnight.  Unfortunately if your child does forget their instrument they may not
be able to perform as we do not have any spare saxophones and only a couple of spare
clarinets. Please will you help them remember their instrument for our last rehearsal next
Tuesday too. Unfortunately, we had some children who were unable to play due to their
instrument being at home.

Finally, if your child has enjoyed playing saxophone or clarinet and would like to continue,
please do look at the letter I sent last week about lessons with Enfield Music Service (EMS) in
the Summer term. It is possible to rent an instrument from them too.

I look forward to seeing you soon.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Hagen
Music Coordinator


